
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 

                                                       
 
 
 

EASTRY CHURCH OF ENGLAND  
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

COOKS LEA 
EASTRY 

SANDWICH 
KENT 

CT13 0LR 

Mrs Sarah Moss, Headteacher 
Tel: 01304 611360 
Fax: 01304 621145 
Email: headteacher@eastry.kent.sch.uk 
www.eastry.kent.sch.uk 

 
15th June 2022 

 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 

Year 6 visit to the Kent Police Open Day – Monday, 4th July 
 
On Monday, 4th July I have arranged to take the children to the Kent Police Open Day at the Police Headquarters in 
Maidstone. We have attended this event in the past and it has been a great experience for the children which they 
have always thoroughly enjoyed. The cost to cover coach travel to this event is £17.50 per pupil. 
 
The event runs from 9.00am to 3.00pm and so that the children can enjoy a full day we will be leaving school at 
7.45am. We expect to be back approximately 4.30pm. In order that we can leave promptly please can all children 
arrive to school at 7.30am. 
 
The children should wear normal school uniform, comfy shoes, bring a rucksack with a rain coat, water bottle and sun 
hat. Please apply sun cream before they arrive in the morning and your child may also bring some should it need to be 
reapplied.  
 
The children will need to bring a packed lunch and may bring a snack and a drink to have at some time during the 
morning (no sweets, glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). A basic packed lunch will be supplied under the Free School 
Meals; however, you have the option to provide your child’s favourite packed lunch if you so wish.  If you have not 
ticked the school packed lunch box on the consent slip below, we will presume that you will provide your child with 
a packed lunch.  
 
In line with legislation and the school governor’s policy statement on the subject, we would like to remind you that no 
pupil will be prevented from going on an educational visit during school hours through inability to pay the voluntary 
contribution.  (If you are not able to pay please let the School Office know immediately).  However, please note that it 
may be necessary to cancel the visit if sufficient voluntary contributions are not forthcoming.  
 
I am aware that the children taking part in the Great Big Dance Off Competition finals will be unable to attend this 
event but unfortunately both events have been arranged by the organisers for the same day. 
 
Please complete and return the consent slip attached to the school office by MONDAY, 20TH JUNE. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Clare Williams 
Class Teacher 
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Consent Form 
 
 

Year 6 visit to the Kent Police Open Day – Monday, 4th July 
 
 
My child __________________________________ may participate in the above visit. 
 

□ My child is entitled to a Free School Meal and would like a packed lunch 

 

□I enclose payment of £17.50  

(Please make cheques payable to Eastry CEP School.) 
 
or 

□BACS payment of £17.50 is made to; 

National Westminster Bank Sorting Code 60-60-08              Account No. 83294147         
Account Name Eastry CEP School                                             Please quote your child’s name as the 
reference. 
 
Any allergies? YES/NO* Please specify:  
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I agree to my son/daughter* receiving medication as instructed and any emergency dental, 
medical and surgery treatment, including anaesthetic or blood transfusion as considered 
necessary by the medical authorities present.  
 
Signed:__________________________________   Name: ________________________________ 
 
Contact Telephone on the day: ____________________________ 
(Parent/Guardian) 
*Please delete as appropriate 
 
 
 
 
 
 


